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Comments: | have spent majority of my life riding the 108 corridor and can't comprehend what closing down so
much of the area could accomplish. Not only do over snow users create such little impact on the environment,
the shrinkage of riding area would have a great impact on businesses on the 108 corridor. As a rider who is out
every weekend | see the snowmobile community caring for the environment and holding each other accountable
to protecting the already small area we ride in. One thing | don't see is Forrest Service employees doing on snow
research to give reason to close these areas. Keeping the natural borders that are already in place is just
common sense. The question that should be asked is are there any areas that could be opened up like an
access through Disaster creek drainage off of Clark Fork road to the Highdway 4 corridor. Closing down more
riding area would be a mistake on more levels than one.

Thanks, Clyde Sorrick



